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       Micro forest schools – first partner meeting in Vejle!        

Dear readers,  

We are excited to share that we have successfully 
hosted the first partner meeting in the Micro Forest 
Schools project!  

The meeting took place in Vejle, Denmark, where 
partners from Denmark, Italy, and Greece gathered 
to kick-start our collaborative journey. 

 

       A strong start to the project 

Over two productive days, we worked together to lay 
the foundation for the project, ensuring a shared 
understanding of goals, roles, and expectations. 

   Project planning & collaboration – We 
discussed the action plans for each work package, 
ensuring smooth coordination and clear 
responsibilities. 

   Site visits & inspiration – We visited Mølholm 
School and Jelling, where we explored best 
practices in integrating green initiatives in schools. 

   Project management & strategy – We covered key topics such as financial 
management, reporting, quality assurance, risk management, and dissemination 
strategies. 

   Building a strong partnership – Through engaging discussions, practical workshops, 
and social activities, we strengthened our collaboration and commitment to bringing 
biodiversity and climate education into primary schools. 

  



 

 

       Cultural experiences & team building  

Beyond the formal sessions, we also took time 
for social activities to strengthen our 
partnership. A highlight of our meeting was the 
visit to the Jelling Monuments, a UNESCO 
World Heritage site. The Jelling stones, often 
called "Denmark’s birth certificate," are an 
important part of Viking history and gave us a 
unique cultural perspective. This visit provided 
an opportunity to connect history, nature, and 
sustainability—elements that align perfectly 
with the goals of our project. 

 

       Next steps 

As we move forward, each partner will continue working on their specific tasks while staying 
connected through our internal communication platform and FB group: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/598645776272961?locale=da_DK. 

Our next in-person meeting will take place in Copenhagen on September 23 -24th, 2025. 

     Stay tuned! 
We will keep sharing updates on our progress, activities, and upcoming events. If you are 
interested in the project, feel free to follow us and reach out for more information. 

Thank you to all our partners for their dedication and contributions – together, we are making a 

difference!      
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